
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Letter from the President 

Dear Volunteers, 

 
I hope you all had a very blessed Holiday. We are 
currently making strides on our web-sit with a 

launch anticipation date of late June or early July. 
We will be reaching out to some of you for your 

input on our volunteer section.  
 

I am pleased to announce that we have partnered 

with Panera Bread in their Day End Dough-
Nation. All leftover bread and pastries are picked 

up every Saturday night at their Trumbull location. 
We bag and distribute the product to some families 
in need and a local Thrift Store in Ansonia helps 

us distribute the rest. Please see me or Janette if 
you know anyone who could benefit from this 
distribution.  

  
I would like to thank Russ, Rob and Carmen for 

their help with our Soundtigers Hockey Fundraiser 
in February it was a huge success.  
 

God Bless,  
James Fedak Jr 
 

 

 

Dinners: 

Sunday May 18, 2014 

Sunday June 22, 2014 

Fundraisers: 

Seymour Founders Day June 1, 2014 

News From Around the Table 
April 2014, Issue 3 

How to contact us: 
 

Phone: 203-732-7792 
Email: masterstablect@gmail.com 

Mail: PO Box 175, Ansonia, CT 06401 

 

We have partnered with Helping Hands to receive 
a percentage of the sale price of all items sold 

through their thrift store. Please consider donating 
gently used furniture, knickknacks or household 

items to this organization on behalf of Master’s 
Table Community Meals. 
Helping Hands is located at 334 Boston Post Rd, 

Orange, CT and can be reached at 203-298-0499. 

 
 

Sample of what our website header will look like 

 

 

Cleaning out your 
home? Donate your 
gently used clothing, 
shoes or purses to 

Master’s Table. 


